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  Meeting Called to Order: by Vice-President Jim Candella  
   September 17, 2012 @ 8:05 pm in the Wheatfield Lion’s Clubhouse  
                                @ 6525 Ward Rd. 
    
  In Attendance: Jim Candella, Rob Allen, Bill O’Farrell, Doreen Stumpo 

            Neal Klettke, Gilles Dube, Danny Maerten, Wayne Stoelting,   
             Jennifer Deitzer, Calvin Pfohl  

             
Approval/Changes to Minutes: motion to approve minutes by  

   Wayne Stoelting, 2nd by Gilles Dube, carried 
 
Treasurer’s Report: by Rob Allen 
 Checking: $3,138.64    savings: $962.85  
 Motion to accept by Calvin Pfohl, 2nd by Danny Maerten, carried 
 

Old Business: Meat Raffle will be held on November 3rd @ St. Johnsburg 
 Fire Hall, doors open @ 6:00pm, raffle to begin @ 7:00. Goal to sell  
 between 250 & 300 tickets.  Danny will get publicity in Tribune and 
 notices in other outlets. Tickets will soon be available.  Please contact 
 friends & family to attend; this is our only fund raiser for the 
 Scholarship Fund. Accepting volunteers available to work the entire 
 evening or partial  
    Nominations for board and officers will be accepted at next 
 meeting 
    Jan, balloon creations at the kids tent, was a huge success at 
 the Wheatfield Family Picnic. Jan preformed for over 3 hours, was 
 WBA’s contribution to the picnic. 
   The Wheatfield Lion’s Steak Roast with the WBA, Niagara 
 County Central Rotary and Niagara-Wheatfield Kiwanis was well 
 attended on a very beautiful evening. 



New Business: MJ Brzeczkowski informed the club she will is resigning 
 from the club effective immediately stating personal reasons for the 
 departure. A new membership chairperson is needed.  An enormous 
 Thank You is in order for her dedicated services spanning many years. 
     Check our website, www.wheatfieldbusiness.org fill out the 
 business form for your information to be available to the general 
 public; any questions please contact Danny Maerten @ 
 danny54@frontiernet.net or 731-3696. 
     
 Next meeting: Monday, 15th @ 8pm,  
                                Board meets @ 6:30, social @ 7:30 
      At the Wheatfield Lion’s Clubhouse 
    

 

Meeting adjourned: at 8:24 pm, motioned by Danny Maerten,  
  2nd by Gilles Dube, carried   
 
Respectfully submitted by Danny Maerten 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 


